
Dear Study Group Members, 

As the term comes to a close, I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude to each and 

every one of you. Our time together has been filled with valuable discussions, laughter, and 

memorable learning experiences. 

Looking back, I appreciate the support we provided one another and the different perspectives 

we brought to our studies. It's been a pleasure to collaborate and grow alongside such talented 

individuals. 

As we head into the break, I wish you all the best in your upcoming endeavors. I hope we can 

stay in touch and possibly reconvene in the future for more study sessions. 

Thank you for being such amazing teammates! Have a wonderful holiday! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


